
Friday 5th January 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and that you’re ready for a fun term of hard 
work. This letter is to inform you of the learning your child will be involved in this term and any 
other necessary information.  
 
Homework 
Currently, homework is just spellings and reading. From Half term, we will also be setting Times 
Table Rockstar homework linked to your child’s times tables. 
 
 
PE 
In Year 3, we have scheduled slots on Tuesday and Thursday so we would ask that your child 
wears their PE kit into school on those days. Please ensure that your child has black/navy jog-
ging bottoms for colder weather along with their blue PE T-shirt and school jumper. When the 
weather is good, the children can wear their blue shorts and blue T-shirt. Please ensure each 
piece of clothing is named.  
 
Reading 
We feel very strongly about nurturing and instilling a love of reading within children. We have 
embedded Accelerated Reader and will be continuing with this from now on. Your child must 
read at least 3 times a week but if they are able to read every day, this will have no end of ben-
efit for your child. Your child doesn’t have to complete a book overnight, little and often is more 
successful. Your child will complete a short quiz once they have finished their book which can be 
completed as soon as they start their school day, or at some point during the day. Your child will 
change their book as soon as they have completed their quiz - this can be done on any day of 
the week. It is really important that you discuss the book with your child. Try to discuss their 
understanding of their reading by discussing what has happened, character’s feelings and what 
might happen next. We will be discussing many different reading skills in our reading lessons 
but often find that inference and deduction questions can be quite challenging. These are where 
you ‘read between the lines’ so if you are able to ask your child questions where they have to 
deduce for example, what a character is doing and why they are doing it, this will deepen their 
comprehension skills.  
Please look after the books when they go home—they are needed across the school. Lost or unre-
pairable books will be charged.  
 
Uniform  
Please ensure all clothing is labelled, particularly jumpers and cardigans. At school we ask that 
children put their jumpers/cardigans in their trays as soon as they take them off. We are sure 
you will appreciate that it is very difficult to monitor where a class of children keep their jump-
ers, therefore please could you support us by also encouraging your child to look after their own 
belongings.  
 
We look forward to a busy, exciting term. 

Mrs Davis and Mr Thomas 
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